

OUTWOOD PRIMARY ACADEMY GREENHILL

MARCH 2024

Digital leaders newsletter

Take the time to read through Discord's Community Guidelines with your child. Find them at: www.discordapp.com/

Staying safe on social media over Easter half term!

Most people use social media to stay connected with friends and have fun. However, there are people who don't play by the same rules, and use it as a platform to offend people or cause them harm.

Don't let these users ruin your experience, but make sure that you do what you can to stay safe.

Here are some top tips from our digital leader team to help you and your family have fun and stay safe whilst online over the Easter half term.

